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Traffic Shifted to North to Allow Work on New Eastbound Lanes of Paseo Del Norte  

and Paseo Del Norte/Jefferson Street Interchange 
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE—February 21, 2014 

 

ALBUQUERQUE – The New Mexico Department of Transportation has announced that as of Monday, Feb. 24, 2014 commuters will be 

shifted to a new lane 

configuration near the 

intersection of Paseo Del Norte 

and Jefferson. There will be two 

lanes of traffic in each direction, 

but traffic will be shifted to the 

north side of the roadway so that 

crews can work on the 

permanent eastbound lanes and 

the interchange of Jefferson and 

Paseo Del Norte.  

     Traffic will be allowed to turn 

right, left or continue straight 

through all directions at the 

intersection of Paseo Del Norte and Jefferson, but commuters should allow extra time to reach their destinations during the first week of the new 

lane configuration, expect delays, and/or seek an alternate route. This lane configuration is expected to be in place through fall 2014. 



     The $93 million Paseo Del Norte/I-25 Interchange Reconstruction Project is a project of the New Mexico Department of 

Transportation in partnership with the Federal Highway Administration, City of Albuquerque and Bernalillo County and in cooperation 

with the Mid-Region Council of Governments.  Construction on the Project is expected to be completed in December 2014. Individuals 

can sign up for free text or email updates by visiting www.paseoi25.com. 

     All construction for the Project is subject to change without notice and is based on weather conditions.     
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